
Request for Pro Bono Graphic Design 

Services 

Dear [Designer's Name or Organization's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out on behalf of 

[Your Organization's Name], a nonprofit organization dedicated to [briefly describe your 

organization's mission]. 

We are currently seeking pro bono graphic design services to help us [describe specific project or 

needs, e.g., create promotional materials, redesign our logo, etc.]. As a small organization with 

limited resources, we would greatly appreciate your expertise in bringing our vision to life. 

We believe that your skills in graphic design can have a significant impact on our mission, and 

we would be honored to collaborate with you. If you are interested in this opportunity, we would 

be happy to discuss further details and answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of working together to 

make a difference in our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


